Should you have any queries or concerns, your local MG Rover dealer will be
able to answer any questions related to this matter.

If you are unaware of the location of your nearest dealer, please refer to -
www.mg-rover.com or your yellow pages telephone directory.

This recall action is being taken in accordance with the 'Code of Practice'
concerning vehicle safety defects which has been drawn up by the Vehicle
Inspectorate and the Society of Motor Manufacturers and Traders. The
Vehicle Inspectorate will closely monitor the response rate to this recall, as we
endeavour to contact every owner.

We ask that you please treat this matter with the urgency it requires. MG
Rover Group regrets any inconvenience this recall action may cause and
thank you for your co-operation.

Yours faithfully

— s

PAUL D'ALBERTSON
HEAD OF CUSTOMER SERVICES - MG ROVER GROUP



